
 

 

 

 

  

16th December 2020 

Dear Parents,  
 
As you know, after school tomorrow (Thursday 17th) we are holding our Year 4 
Christmas party. Children can wear their party clothes to school on this day.  
 
Children should be collected at 5pm when we will come and open the gate to 
the playground. Please be aware that the playground and carpark will be very 
dark at this time. We have borrowed some flood lights to add light to these 
areas but would advise that parents bring a torch with them or use the torch on 
their phone to aid visibility. 
 
Once the gate is open we ask that parents walk to the classroom door as normal 
and wait to receive their child. Once your child has come out, please then turn 
right, following the path indicated past the Year 4 classroom and around the 
playground to leave again through the playground gates onto the carpark. We 
ask that parents continue to socially distance at all times and remind the 
children to do so when walking out. 
 
We hope the children are looking forward to it as much as we are! 
 
Best wishes 
 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed 

 


